
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: Harvey, Sommer C. (sommer.harvey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Smart Meter update? 

Hi Kate, 

what's going on with the smart meter outreach efforts, the last time we communicated you mentioned 
that PG&E was gonna expand and increase its efforts beginning June, please update us. 

regards, 
marzia 

IVIarzia Zafar Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov 415-703 1997 

Zafar, Marzia 
6/24/2010 4:13:17 PM 
Redacted 

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
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